
🎉 Get Ready for an Unforgettable Summer with Columbus County 4-H! 🌞 

Thank you for your interest in Columbus County 4-H Camps—where adventure, learning, and lifelong memories begin! 
💚 

🚨 Important! If you haven’t re-enrolled your child in 4-H yet, now’s the time! All campers must be enrolled in 4-H to 
participate in these awesome experiences. Head over to http://V2.4honline.com and get signed up today! ✅ 

📞 Happening Now! We’re accepting registrations by phone and payments in person for all programs running until June 
28th, 2024!​
 📍 Visit us at 45 Government Complex Rd, Suite A, Whiteville, NC 28472​
 📞 Call us at (910) 640-6605 to save your spot! 

🌟 Is your child interested in the amazing Betsy Jeff Penn 4-H Camp? Spots are limited—call us immediately to get 
more info and reserve your child’s place! 

🎈 Looking ahead to July camps?​
 Great news—you can call now to reserve a spot for any local camps and events starting after July 1st!​
 👉 BUT: We cannot accept payment for July camps until July 1st, and your spot will only be secured once payment is 
received. 

⚠️ Spots are first come, first served, so don’t wait too long! After reserving by phone, submit your check or money 
order in person by 5:00 PM on July 2nd, or your child’s name will be removed from the list—no exceptions. 

💥 Camps are filling up quickly, and we don’t want your child to miss a single moment of this unforgettable summer! 

If you have any questions or need help, call us at (910) 640-6605 and ask for Carsha Hayes or Rebekah Benton. 

Let’s make it a summer to remember with Columbus County 4-H! 🌿🎨🐔🏕️ 

http://v2.4honline.com/


 


